
Nov. 13, 2018 Meeting Notes 

 

Mrs. Sara Banks - Saugahatchee District Executive with Boy Scouts of America was the speaker 
for the Nov. 13, 2018 meeting.  Sara began her career there in July 2017.  She is married and has 
two sons Jacob (14) and Jared (10).  Sara discussed her club territories and needs that the Boys 
Scouts have as far as donations and volunteers.  Currently looking for den leaders and new 
scouts. 

 
The Rotary Club of LaFayette presented her with a donation of $200.00 for the 2018 year. 

 

 
Joshua K Yerta, Secretary 


